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Group Newsletter 
WELCOME 

We have been busy over the last few 
months and want to inform you of the 
activities the sections have done since 

our restart in September  

INVESTITURES  
It is in our opinion a giant step in anyone’s journey 
through Scouts is the making of the Promise when 
invested in to the section.  I know as a Leader I am 
proud of the individual as they make that promise to 
me, I know that the presentation of badges at that time 
is the mark we make on the young people at that 
moment. Below are a few of the ones we have done 
since September  

 

MONTHLY SUBS 
We strive to get our subs at the right time of the 
month, and remind you that we payout on average 
more than we get in. We understand that things can 
be tight but we still have to pay our rent and for 
badges, this year the annual costs we pay to District, 
County and Head Quarters will be £55 per child. In 
the group will meet this with what we collect (subs) 
again this year…  
 
PAYMENTS DUE AS FOLLOWS 
Dec 22  DUE - 1st Dec 2022 
Jan 23  DUE - 5th Jan 2023  
Feb 23  DUE - 2nd Feb 2023 
Mar 23  Due – 2nd Mar 2023  

THE PAUL HOWARD ACHIEVEMENT  
AWARD 2022 
This award was set up in the memory of a member 
of the group who passed away in 2017 after a 
long illness.   
The award is decided between Bob and a chat 
with the section leaders. After a lot of decussion 
and thought, the Winner of this year is Ella Hurley. 
Congratulations and we hope that this inspires 
others to be nominated in the future.  
  



 

REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE 
The 15th has a tradition of attending our local 
church for Remembrance Sunday, and we were 
pleased with our young people who presented our 
Flags at the Memorial.  One of the cubs was 
selected to read the second lesson during the 
service and they then when off to Kid’s Club where 
thy engaged in discussions on the aftereffects of 
wars on soldiers and their families.  They also made 
poppies to show at the end of the service.  
 

 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA  
We do try and post as much as possible on 
our Facbook page and encourage those to 
join us.. our closed group page is careful 
not to name individuals as this is not th 
place to name them. 
Below is the weblink:  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/15ths
tpancras/ 
 or send your email address to 
15thstpscoutgroup@gmail.com and we 
will invite you if you are a user of 
Facebook  

FUNDRAISING  
Please remember to use easyfundraising every 
time you shop online! Over 7,000 brands will 
donate, so you can raise FREE donations for us 
no matter what you’re buying. These donations 
really help us out, so please sign up if you 
haven’t yet. It’s easy and FREE! You can get 
started at 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/15th
stpancrasscouts/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_medium=email&utm_content=rm-en-
n2 
 

 

HELP WANTED  
We are looking for a few parents to 
become Occasional Helpers, we plan to go 
out for visits to places of interest but due 
to numbers we need you to help if leaders 
cannot make it. All we need is you to 
complete a DBS form and we will submit 
and its free…. Our rules state that we must 
have all adults registered so that we are 
covered by insurance. 
 

CHRISTMAS MESSAGE 
Merry Christmas and a Happy 
and Successful New Year to all 

Parents, Cubs & Scouts. 

 

XMAS BREAK  
We will be closed for Christmas and New 
Year, our last meeting will be on the  
15th December 2022, and restart on 5th 
January 2023 
 


